
    

  

   MM890847

  FIT D

SIZE RANGE 39-48

COLOR Black

UPPER MATERIAL Full Grain Leather

LINING MATERIAL Hydro-Tec® Antibacterial

INSOLE Woven zero penetration

INLAY SOLE Comfortable PU foam/

antibacterial

TOE CAP NANO Carbon Composite/ EN

ISO 22568-2:2019

PROTECTIVE LAYER Woven Zero Penetration / EN

ISO 22568-4:2021

UPPER CONSTRUCTION Strobel-stitched

MIDSOLE PU

OUTSOLE Nitril rubber | Vibram Ecostep

Pro

OUTER TOE CAP None

FASTENING TYPE Laces Black/Grey RPET

WORKING 140 CM

EUROPEAN STANDARD EN ISO 20345:2022

ANTISTATIC PROPERTIES Antistatic 0,1 - 1000 M Ohm

ANTI-SLIP SR

  

THE MINE 
S3S-Safety shoes

  

The Mine is our biggest step
towards a fully circular shoe
yet. We have managed to use
more sustainable materials and
fewer raw materials, without
compromising on safety and
comfort. A rapidly growing
proportion of our materials are
bio-based and many parts are
made from recycled materials.
The Mine is proof of what is
possible today to build a
greener world together.The
Mine. Your most sustainable
safety shoe.

- R-PET-Laces
- Contrefort made of PU waste
- Chrome free tanned leather
- 50% bio-based PU midsole
- Zero penetration sole from
recycled Dyneema
- Vibram Ecostep Pro 30%
recycleed outsole

Industries:Chemical industry,
Metal industry, Construction &
technology, Nature &
environment, Government &
services, Oil & gas

 


